
 
 
 
 
 

REQUEST FOR MUNICIPAL 
AUDITING  

SERVICE PROPOSALS 

INTRODUCTION 

The City of Craig, (hereinafter called “the City”) Alaska invites proposals from qualified 
independent licensed municipal auditors (hereinafter called “auditor”) having sufficient 
governmental and auditing experience in performing an audit in accordance with the 
specifications outlined in this Request for Proposal (RFP). 

It is the intent of the City to negotiate a three-year contract, with the second- and third-
year contingent on the successful, timely completion of the first year of the contract. A 
full RFP packet is available on the City of Craig website at https://www.craigak.com/rfps. 
Submissions must be received by 4:00 p.m. December 29, 2023. 
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